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This And Next Week’s Staff Birthdays: Nov. 24th; Rachel Tenenbaum, Nov. 27th; Mike 
Palm 

 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

 
1. We will be participating in a new or used jacket and sweatshirt drive to 

help kids at orphanages in Ensenada and Tijuana after the 
Thanksgiving break. The drive will go on from November 30th to 
December 4th and collection boxes will be set up at the ASB Student 
Store, Rooms 305 and 803 and the Main Office. Thank you Vikings, for 
helping with this very worthy cause!   

 
2. The crutches still have not been returned to the nurse’s office. Please 

drop them off before Thanksgiving Break if you have them. 
 

3. Sign up to donate blood before Thanksgiving break. The blood you 
donate will save lives. The need for donations is high!!   

 
4. 

 

Class of 2017 Students...  

   

Have you heard of RYLA?  

It's the biggest and best leadership camp in all of San Diego...and 

it's for Juniors only!   

 

If you are selected to go, you'll spend three days having fun, 

learning leadership skills and hanging out with a great group of 

250 high school juniors from all over San Diego.  

 



Click here for information about an opportunity to be selected for RYLA, a 3 day 

leadership camp -  
 2016 RYLA Conference:  

April 15th - April 17th, 2016 

It's time to be thinking about ways to enhance your college applications and to  

have some fun!   

For more information & application  

click here!   

 

link is:  http://ryla5340.org/ 
 

 
 
5. Anyone interested in Wrestling please report to either Coach Leonard 

or Coach Lindenblatt right after school at 2:30. The team will either be 
in the Wrestling room or Weight room at that time.  

  

6. Come and see the play “THESE SHINING LIVES” being put on by 
LJHS! The final show is being performed tonight at 6:30 PM. It is 
being held at the LJHS Parker Auditorium and is rated PG-13. 
Advanced ticket prices are $8 with SAC, $10 without. Email 
mtrager1@sandi.net for advanced tickets. Tickets at the door are $15.  

 
7. Teachers and Students, November 30th to December11th is our annual 

Holiday Food Drive! Please help by donating non perishable foods such 
as canned stew, soups, chili, oatmeal, rice, or even peanut butter. 
Please do not bring any opened food or food in glass containers. 
Please deliver your donations to your 2nd period teacher. The class 
with the most pounds per student will receive a pizza party before 
Winter Break. Second and Third places will get donut parties.  

 

8. Congratulations to Chloe Luvties, Abby Waldburger, Savannah Guy, 
and Madeleine Gates for signing their Commitment Letters to play 
Division One Volleyball at various universities next year!  
 

9. There is no school next week. Have a great break!  
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